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Welcome to the Fall 2001 online newsletter for the Louisiana/Mississippi Section of the
Mathematical Association of America. Plans are to publish three newsletters this upcoming year--
online versions in the Fall and Spring and a printed Winter edition mailed out sometime in
January. If you know of someone who does not have access to the online versions, please print out
a copy and send it to them or send an email to the Newsletter editor with the person's name and
address and a copy will be mailed to them.

Plans are to announce these online editions of the newsletters via our section email list. If you are

not on the list, you may join by sending an email to Web Coordinator and requesting that you be
added to the list.

Finally, anyone is welcome to submit information for publication in the upcoming section
newsletters. Send your article to the Newsletter editor being sure to note that you want the
information published in the newsletter. Deadlines for submitting materials will be distributed via
our section mailing list.
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